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28 March 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s) 
 
Fees for The Ladies’ College for the academic year 2018-2019 
 
With effect from 1 September 2018, fees will be: 
 

Pre-preparatory Department 
Full Day     £53 (including lunch) 
Morning only     £32 
Educational visits    £50 per annum 
  
Melrose 
Per Term     £3,725 
Educational Visits    £50 per annum 
Swimming (Preparatory Department)  £60 per term 
Lunches (optional)    £310 per term 
Early Bird (for over fives)   £4 per session (07.45-08.40) 
  
Senior School and Sixth Form 
Per Term     £3,520 
  

The Board of Governors, in setting these fees, believe that they will ensure that the College continues to 
represent value for money against the highest standard of educational provision. 
 
The continuing differential between Melrose fees and those of the Senior School and Sixth Form is as a 
result of the recent States’ decision to continue to provide some financial support in the form of a grant to 
the College for students in the secondary phase of their education. It is with this funding agreement and a 
model based on at least maintaining numbers that we will aim to keep fees accessible to parents. 
  
As with all schools, there is an element of the fee increase which enables the College to develop its 
provision further. Our focus remains student-centred, with developments in important areas of Learning 
Support and IT which are the key areas from our most recent inspection with ISI. 
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As always, please do not hesitate to contact the College via the usual channels should you wish to discuss 
any matters and I thank you for your support of the College and the trust you place in the College’s aims: 
 

• To encourage each girl to grow in confidence, enjoy her talents to the full and value the qualities 
of others 
 

• To provide an environment in which girls grow up happily, develop wide interests and make 
lifelong friends 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Kate Richards 
Chairman of the Board of Governors 
 


